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COVID-19 Vaccination Programme

Monthly stock reconciliation

The HSE is implementing a new way of reconciling the COVID-19 stock levels for participating
pharmacies in the National COVID-19 vaccination programme. This is to replace the previous
vaccine reconciliation process.

In the new process, your pharmacy will receive an email through healthmail from Vision with a
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link to a survey in which you will be requested to record the COVID-19 vaccine stock levels in
your pharmacy. The survey only takes a few minutes to complete. If you experience any
difficulty while completing the survey, we advise you to contact your relationship manager from
Vision by calling 01 448 5699 or email pharmacyvacccines@vision.com.
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